
 

 

27th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Rescheduled Parents Evening- 3KG 
 
Following the cancellation of 3KG’s original parents evening due to staff absence, we have now 
rescheduled this to take place on Tuesday 5th and Thursday 7th December. To make things 
easier we have decided to keep the same times as the original parents evening. Please see the 
full list of appointment times below. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Kelly Grant 
3KG Class Teacher 

 
 Thursday 7th Dec 2017 

3:45-3:55 Ravi 

3:55-4:05 Isaac 

4:05-4:15 Emme 

4:15-4:25 Casey 

4:25-4:35 Evan 

4:35-4:45 Satveer 

4:45-4:55 Lorenzo 

4:55-5:05 Magnus 

5:05-5:15 Zahra 

5:15-5:25 Oscar 

5:25-5:35 Arman 

5:35-5:45 Lillya 

5:45-5:55 Millie 

5:55-6:05 Orin 

6:05-6:15 Thomas 

Tuesday 5th Dec 2017 

2:45-2:55 Luke 

2:55-3:05 Immi 

3:05-3:15 Heidi 

3:15-3:25 Ned 

3:25-3:35 Suhaib 

3:35-3:45 Zara 

3:45-3:55 Davinder 

3:55-4:05  

4:05-4:15 Harris 

4:15-4:25 Haseeb 

4:25-4.35 Charlie 

4.35-4.45 Xiayan 

4.45-4.55 Ethni 

4.55-5.05 Zainab 

5.05-5.15 Ava 


